October 8§, 1968

"The Dick Cavehtt Show"
77 West 66th Street
New York, New Yorik 10023

Dear Sirs:
On August 12, 1968, WMAL-TV wrote to inform me that

they had forwarded to you my letter to them,
I had asked for equal time for faip response to Edward

J. Epstelin,

To date I have had no reply.
Youra truly,

Harold Weisberg

cet Miss Vggginia Hinkle



